City of Kelowna

MEMORANDUM

DATE: July 26, 2001

FILE: 0540-20

TO: City Manager

FROM: Community Planning Manager

RE: Community Housing Needs Committee Membership

REPORT PREPARED BY: Theresa Eichler

RECOMMENDATION:
THAT City Council appoint the following new member to fill the remaining vacancy on the
Community Housing Needs Committee:

Michelle Rule

THAT City Council accept, with regret, the resignation of the following member and former chair
of the Community Housing Needs Committee:
Glenn Bowden

REPORT:

Due to the resignation of the former chair of the Community Housing Needs Committee, there
has been a vacancy since last December. At its June meeting, the Committee recommended
Michelle Rule as the additional member to fill the vacancy.

Advertising for the applications to fill this vacancy on the City’s web page yielded little response.
Ms. Rule’s name was suggested by Committee members, and she was contacted by staff to see
if she would be interested. Ms. Rule ran for the position of City Councillor during the last
municipal election and has an interest in affordable and accessible housing issues. According to
the terms of reference, her membership will fill in the remainder of Glenn Bowden’s term, running
parallel with that of Council. Greg Dusik was appointed as Chair following Glenn Bowden’s
resignation. Mr. Bowden had to step down from the Committee due to out-of-town commitments.

Theresa Eichler, MCIP
Community Planning Manager

Approved for Inclusion

R.L. (Ron) Mattiussi, ACP, MCIP
Director of Planning & Development Services
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Kelowna, BC V1W 3Y1

December 18, 2000

The City of Kelowna

1435 Water St.

Kelowna BC

Attention: Theresa Eichler

Re Community Housing Needs Committee

It is with regret | must tender my resignation as Chair and a member of this Committee effective
immediately. Unfortunately | must travel to Penticton on business leaving early each morning not
returning until late evening.

These travels will continue for several months and not allow me time to continue coming to meetings
and | cannot effectively carry out my duties as Chair.

Thank you for your past support. This has been one of the most enjoyable and effective committees on
which | have ever served and | wish you great success in your many endeavors.

Sincerely,

Glenn Bowden



